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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act would change the law to reflect the use of PEO agreements to assign employer
duties between a PEO and its clients for some or all of the client's workers. (Flesch Readability
Score: 60.7).

Changes the term "worker leasing company" to "professional employer organization" in statute to
reflect the use of agreements under which professional employer organizations and client employers
allocate employer responsibilities for some or all of the client employer's workers.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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